
Continental Divide Electric Co-op has 
scheduled a maintenance outage for 
Tuesday, Aug. 10, between 9 a.m.  
and 10 a.m.

The outage is necessary for crews  
to switch over electrical loads in these 
areas from our Gallup Substation  
to our Zuni Sub.

The outage will affect CDEC members in 
and around Cousins Road, Vanderwagen  
and the Black Rock communication 
towers (NOT the Black Rock subdivision 
itself or the Pueblo of Zuni). 

Jones Ranch Community School and the 
chapter house also will be affected.

Those who depend on electricity-powered 
medical equipment should have battery-
powered backups on hand or make 
arrangements to stay in a location with 
access to electricity during this outage. 

If you have any questions about the 
electrical upgrades, please contact our 
Gallup office at (505) 863-3641.
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